
Gerald Bushong

5901 Montana Ave.

Odessa, TX 79762-9343

 

 

January 16, 2008

 

FCC

Federal Communications Commission

445 12th Street, SW Room TW-B204

Washington, DC 20554

 

 

Dear FCC:

 

 To whom it may concern:

I am very much in favor of the merger between sirius and XM.  I am a

current subscriber to both services and very much enjoy the variety of the

offering.  I believe a merging of these services will benefit the consumer.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

Gerald Bushong

4325502091

 


